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Attendance Update
Whole school attendance target: 95%
Attendance for each year group for 18/03/24 — 22/03/24:

Reception | 92%

Year 1 91%
Year 2 95%
Year 3 89%

Year 4 95%
Year 5 94%
Year 6 90%

»U Well done Year 2 & Year 4 for meeting our target of 25% b o

Late Children: 40
Number of ‘U’ marks (Late after registers have closed): 4

PTA School Disco!

Come along to our school DISCO!
Wednesday 17th April - Year1,2,5& 6

3:45pm - 4:45pm - Year 1 & 2
5:00pm - 6:00pm - Year 5 & 6

Thursday 18th April - Nursery, Reception, Year 3 & 4

3:45pm - 4:30pm - Nursery & Reception (Shack and drink included)
4:450m - 5:45pm - Year 3 & 4

Children to be brought over from class at the end of school day or dropped off by parents at the start
fimes for later discos.

Parents do not need to stay but helpers are always welcomed.

Tuck shop available for year 1 - 6 (drinks / sweets / fruit and savoury options). Please do not give your
child any more than £2.

Tickets are limited due to hall capacity so book now to avoid any disappointment.

Book here: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/romilly
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Safeguarding - Who to contact if you have a concern about a child

If you are worried about a child’'s safety please do not hesitate to contact any of the Designated
Safeguarding Leads straight away. The following members of staff are Designated Safeguarding People
(DSP) for Romilly Primary School:

Miss N Williams (Lead DSP)
Miss K Williams (Deputy DSP) Keeping
Mrs E Durrant (Deputy DSP) children safe

is everyone's
responsibility

Mrs D Lee (Deputy DSP)
Miss R Gould (Deputy DSP)
Our school governor for safeguarding is: Emma Davies-Powell.

The above DSP's can be contacted via the school office, or by telephone on 01446 736934. For a copy
of our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy, please visit our ‘safeguarding’ page on our
school website.

What is Safeguarding?

Safeguarding refers to the process of protecting children from harm and ensuring their well-being. It
encompasses various measures to prevent abuse, promote their safety, and support their development.
Safeguarding encompasses not only physical protection but also emotional and mental well-being.

Our Commitment to Safeguarding

Here at Romilly, we prioritise the safety and welfare of our pupils. We have a comprehensive
safeguarding policy in place, which outlines the procedures and protocols we follow to ensure a safe
and secure environment for all. Our staff members are regularly trained on safeguarding matters to
ensure they are equipped to identify potential risks and take appropriate action.

Your Role as Parents

We believe that safeguarding is a shared responsibility between the school and parents. Your role in
ensuring your child's safety is crucial. We encourage you to maintain open lines of communication with
us and prompftly inform the school of any concerns you may have regarding your child's well-being.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to ensure the safety and well-being of all our
pupils.

Mighty Food Waste Mission

Wales is promoting a Mighty Food Waste Mission and Pupils and their families can take part in a
competition by entering a recipe poster to be in with a chance of winning prizes, including a food
hamper for their family and £50 worth of books for their school. The competition closing date is 30 April
2024.

Click on the following Ilink If you would lke more information on how fo enter:
https://www.walesrecycles.org.uk/families



https://www.walesrecycles.org.uk/families

e

N
. J

varent line

If you're a parent or carer of a 5-16 Year Old

Nyrsio Ysgol | School Nursing

BIP Caerdydd a'r Fro 1 Cardiff & Vale UNSB

\ Text your school nurse on

h For confidential advice and support
This will be a text in service for parent to access their
school nurse to help with a wide range of health problems.
This won't be a diagnostic service but we can give advice on....
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Available Mon - Fri
8.30am - 4.30pm
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We might inform someone if we were concerned about your safety, but we would usually speak to
you first. Your messages are stored and can be seen by other healthcare staff who follow the same
confidentiality rules. We aim to reply to you within one working day and you shoukd get an immediate
message back to confirm we received your text. Texts will not be seen outside normal working hours.
If you need help before you hear back from us, contact your GP, nearest walk in centre ordial 111,
OQur text number does not receive voice calls or MMS picture messages. We support messaging from
UK mobile numbers only [which does not include messages sent from landines, international maobile
numbers and some ‘number masking’ mobile apps). To prevent the health professicnal from sending
teakth Board messages to you, text STOP to cur number. Messages are charged at your usual rates.



Action Toy Clothing

If anyone has any clothing from action toys that they no longer want, school would gladly accept them.
(Just clothing, not the toys.) Male and female clothing both required. Please send them in to your child's
class teacher.
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FREE
BSL COURSES
AVAILABLE

BSL sessions for anyone

who cares for a Deaf

child.

In person classes will

begin the week Taught by Deaf Tutor.

FOUND _TION

commencing 8th of April Two levels available dependent
2024. on previous experience.
Opp Ortl’,mllyf or Online 6 week programme (1 session
Course in June 2024. per week)
. In person venue to be
Sign Up Now confirmed.
(Likely to be Cardiff or
Pontyprdd area).
Call us:
01443 485687
Text us: Alternatively email - mail@wcdeaf.org.uk

07572023052



School Essentials Grant

88% of those eligible have claimed their free School Essentials Grant to help with costs like school
uniform, shoes, bags, sports kit and equipment. If eligible, please ensure that you have claimed
yours. Applications close on 31st May 2024.

Follow the link for more information: https://www.gov.wales/dont-miss-out-help-school-essentials

PE Timetable 2024

Week commencing 15/04/24
Monday 15" April - Year 5
Tuesday 16™ April - Year 3
Wednesday 17" April - Year 6
Thursday 18" April - Year 4

Week commencing 22/04/24
Tuesday 23 April - Year 1
Wednesday 24t April - Reception
Thursday 25t April - Year 2

Week commencing 29/04/24
Monday 29t April - Year 5
Tuesday 30" April - Year 4
Wednesday 15t May - Year 6
Thursday 2nd May - Year 3

Week commencing 06/05/24
Tuesday 7' May - Year 2
Wednesday 8t May - Reception
Thursday 9™ May - Year 1

Week commencing 13/05/24
Monday 13t May - Year 5
Tuesday 14t May - Year 3
Wednesday 15" May - Year 6
Thursday 16" May - Year 4

Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 17t & Thursday 18t April - Friendship disco

May

Wednesday 15t May - Year 6 Crucial Crew visit to Ysgol Pen-Y-Garth
Monday ét May - Bank holiday - school closed

Friday 19t May - Monday 20t May - Year 6 Residential fo PGL
Thursday 234 May - Colorfoto - Year é class photo’s (only Yr 6)
Friday 24th May - INSET - school closed to all children

Monday 27t May - Friday 31t May - Half term

June
Monday 39 June - Thursday 20t June - Year 4 swimming lessons for
3 weeks at Barry Leisure Centre

Friday 21t June - INSET — school closed to all children

July
Wednesday 3 July & Thursday 4t July - Year 6 transition day at
Whitmore High School

Friday 19t July - Last day of the academic year
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